
Climate ChangeClimate Change   
 Planning Guidance

Stratford-on-Avon District Council is 
consulting on new planning guidance 
which focuses on Climate Change. 

This guidance will be used when 
submitting planning applications, 
to ensure that new development 
addresses the effects of Climate 
Change through suitable adaptation 
and mitigation measures.

The current proposed 
measures are based 
around five principles:

Increasing 
Accessibility

Improving Energy 
Efficiency

Adapting to Higher 
Temperatures

Mitigating Flood 
Risk

Mitigating 
Biodiversity Loss

Take a look at the  
full document online!
www.stratford.gov.uk/climatechangespd

Public consultation 
                          .... have your say
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Take part in our public consultation  
by visiting  
www.stratford.gov.uk/climatechangespd  
or emailing  
policy.consultation@stratford-dc.gov.uk  
between 9 January and 21 February 2020

Questions?  
Come along to our 
drop in session 
in Room 002 at 
Elizabeth House on 
Tuesday 4 February 
between 3pm – 7pm


